
 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARKLAND  PUBLIC  SCHOOL 

                       18 Coxworth Avenue  Tel:  905.472.8536      

     Markham, Ontario            Fax: 905.472.8538 

     L3S-3B8 
 

     Lisa Leoni           Susan Palmer 

     Principal           Vice-Principal 

  

 Monday, January 27, 2014 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

As part of our Safe Welcome Program, parents/guardians who are dropping their children in the morning 

should not be entering the school and walking the hallways.  Please follow the directions for picking up and 

dropping off your children. 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MORNING:  Please drop your children off in our Kiss ‘n Ride.  Kindergarten children will be escorted to 

the gated area while older children will walk to the back of the school where they will enter the school.  If your 

children are late (after 8:30 a.m.), please send them to the office to sign in. 

IN THE AFTERNOON:   Please wait for your children at their designated exit doors (outside at the back of the 

school) or in the Kindergarten gated area.  If you need to pick them up before 3:00 p.m., please report to the 

office to sign them out.   

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Leoni   Susan Palmer 
Principal   Vice-Principal 

 

ALL PARENTS MUST REPORT TO THE OFFICE IF DROPPING OFF THEIR CHILDREN AFTER 8:30 A.M. OR IF 

PICKING UP THEIR CHILDREN DURING SCHOOL HOURS. 

WE DO NOT WANT ADULTS IN THE BUILDING TO ENSURE OUR CHILDREN’S SAFETY! 
WE DO NOT KNOW WHICH ADULTS ARE PARENTS AND WHICH ADULTS ARE NOT. 

HELP KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE! 


